
 

What we have been up to? 
This year we have looked at 
the New Curriculum for Wales 
that will be introduced in Sep-
tember 2022.  We looked at 
the Four Purposes and looked 
at what we do well and we 
need to improve on.  We put 
posters up around the school 
to remind everyone about the 
Four Purposes.  We also 
helped to organise some activ-
ities to learn about the New 
Curriculum and our school val-
ues.  

We gave each class £200 
each to spend on resources 
that will improve the environ-
ment.  Lots of children chose 
to use the money to spend on 
fiddle toys because this helps 
to improve concentration and 
learning. 

 

 

 

 

What we are 
working on: 

 

Planning for 
the New Cur-

riculum 

 

Improving Play 
Opportunities 

 

To improve 
wellbeing 

What we have achieved so far: 

 An Outdoor gym has been installed on KS2 yard 
 An outdoor classroom has been installed on the school field 
 A canopy has been installed in Foundation Phase 
 The children know more about the Four Purposes 
 The children have bought resources for their classroom 

We need 
your ideas! 

 
If you have any 

ideas about 
how we could 
improve our 
school then 

please speak to 
a school 

councilor or 
use the QR 
code to put 

your 
suggestions 

across 

We introduced a new QR 
code so that everyone can 
make suggestions. 

 

We have also looked at 
The Children’s Rights and 
how important these are 
for all children.  We have 
shared some articles in 
assembly.  We now have 
two year 6 children as Su-
per Ambassadors.  These 
will make sure everyone 
knows about The Chil-
dren’s Rights. 

 

We also responded to 
other children’s sugges-
tions to help start up af-
ter school clubs and play 
buddies after Covid. 

Important School Council Dates: 
Check meeting schedule for dates of meetings 

Spring term (TBC)  School Council to visit Mayors parlour 

Our outdoor gym overlooking 
the beautiful scenery  


